
 
 
 
 
 
 

EVENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Board of Directors of SoCal Rotors is pleased to announce the arrival of our next  Annual 
Membership Meeting at the  Hollywood Bowl! 

 
The event will be held on  Monday, August 15, 2022. 

 
Members whose 2022 membership dues have been paid in full are eligible to attend this 
event. 

 
Please join us for a free early buffet dinner starting promptly at 3:30 pm. Come and meet our 
newest Board members, then sit back and enjoy exclusive access to an L.A. Philharmonic 
concert rehearsal at 5pm as the Hollywood Bowl celebrates its 100th year in Southern 
California. SoCal Rotors members will be the only attendees at the venue! 

 
There will no-host CASHLESS bar (credit cards only) during the event. 

 
Please RSVP to rsvp@socalrotors.org no later than August 7, 2022 to reserve your seat. 
Seating is limited for this event, so we will be accepting requests to attend on a first-come, first- 
served basis and will confirm your reservation by email. You will be added to our standby list if 
we are unable to accept your reservation, but we will notify you by email if a seat becomes 
available later. 
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